
‭Thank you for Your Prayers!‬
‭We are thankful to be able to continue serving here in the United Kingdom because of‬
‭your continual prayers and support on our behalf!‬

‭Autumn is a wonderful time of the year. In England, many churches will host ‘Harvest‬
‭Services’ as a special occasion to give thanks to God for His wonderful provision over‬
‭the past year and also to pray and seek the Lords for a great spiritual harvest! Earlier‬
‭this month, we hosted our annual Harvest Day at East Birmingham Baptist Chapel. It‬
‭was such a blessing to see the building filled and to hear many of our people give‬
‭testimony of God’s wonderful provision over the past year. There were also many lost‬
‭visitors who came and heard the Gospel sermon and some spoke with Zach after the‬
‭meeting about their souls. We are praying for many of those who have recently visited‬
‭to be saved!‬

‭Camp Victory‬

‭This has been a very busy and eventful summer for our family. We were so grateful to be able to‬
‭take a record number of children and teens from our church to Camp Victory this past summer.‬
‭Camp Victory hosted its largest-ever camps this summer, with over 400 children in attendance‬
‭during the course of two weeks. Many young people made professions of faith during the camps‬
‭and we are continually praying for God to raise up a generation of young people in the UK who‬
‭will seek His face!‬

‭Pray for our city‬

‭Please continue to pray for our many Gospel outreaches in the city of Birmingham. Birmingham‬
‭has recently been named as the UK’s first ‘super-diverse’ city, where the majority of residents are‬
‭made up of ethnic minorities, many of whom are recent immigrants to the city. Many of you will‬
‭know that our church is located in a majority-Muslim area of the city, and we thank God for the‬
‭many opportunities we have every week to spread the Gospel through our open air-outreaches‬
‭and evangelistic children’s clubs.‬

‭Birmingham is also known as the youngest city in Europe, with 28% of it’s population under the‬
‭age of 20. We recently held a Holiday Bible Club during the Autumn half term and were thankful to‬
‭have over 40 children attending from our local area, but it feels like such a drop in the bucket‬

‭compared to the hundreds of thousands of children living in this city who are in need of a Saviour. Please pray with us that God will‬
‭grow our children’s clubs and ministries and give us further open doors to reach the young people in our Jerusalem.‬

‭Prayer Requests‬

‭1.‬ ‭Pray for growth in our children’s clubs and Sunday School‬
‭2.‬ ‭Pray that our current church facilities might become the permanent home for East‬

‭Birmingham Baptist Chapel‬
‭3.‬ ‭Continue to pray for the well-being and spiritual growth of our children: Ruth (10), Lydia (9),‬

‭Malachi (5), and Simeon (1)‬

‭E:‬‭zach.gillit@cchtrust.org.uk‬ ‭Sending Church: Worth Baptist Church, Fort Worth, TX‬
‭W: cchtrust.org.uk or eastbirmingham.org.uk                                                                                 To Donate: go to:‬‭cmcmissions.org/donate‬
‭P: +44 7897700890‬
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